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ROSS VALLEY FIRE DEPARTMENT 
STAFF REPORT 

 
For the meeting of June 12, 2019 

 
TO:  Board Members 
 
FROM:  Jason Weber, Fire Chief 
 
SUBJECT: Response to Marin Civil Grand Jury Report Entitled   

 “Wildfire Preparedness: A New Approach” 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
That Board authorize the Board President to sign the proposed responses to the Marin 
County Civil Grand Jury report entitled “Wildfire Preparedness: A New Approach” on the 
behalf of the Ross Valley Fire Department. 
 
BACKGROUND 
The 2018-2019 Civil Grand Jury published a report on April 25, 2019 entitled “Wildfire 
Preparedness: A New Approach". The report included a request for responses from the 
Town to several of the recommendations made as part of the report. 
 
DISCUSSION 
Attached for your consideration, in accordance with §933 of the California Penal Code, 
is a proposed response from the Fire Board. A copy of the Grand Jury report is also 
attached for your information. 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments:   

1. Marin Civil Grand Jury Report – Wildfire Preparedness: A New Approach  
2. Draft Letter and Proposed Responses to Grand Jury Recommendations R1, R3 – 

R13 and R15 
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